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In accordance with Louisiana Revised Statute 48:293, this memorandum serves as
documentation of the reasons for my selection of C. H. Fenstermaker & Associates, L.L.C.

(Number 2).

Stanley Consultants, Inc. scored the highest on this proposal that the Department of
Transportation and Development (“DOTD™) advertised recently. Stanley Consultants, Inc. was
awarded a 5-year contract in September of 2023. Based upon that contract, Stanley Consultants,
Inc. currently has 8 task orders that are either active or will be active in the near future. To
ensure the availability of contractors and to distribute the workload in a fair and equitable

manner, | have selected C. H. Fenstermaker & Associates, L.L.C.
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